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Dear Friends:

The Department for the Aging is pleased to congratulate Riverstone Senior Lif.e
Services on its 25t" Annual Fall FLrndraiser, "Open Hearts-Open Minds."

The Agency is delighted to join you in honoring Dr. Karen Bell, Taub Institute lbr
Research on Alzheimer's, Jed Levine, NYC Chapter Alzheimer's Association, and
in remembering Emil ia "Toni" Catdona.

I would lil<e to thank Executivc Director Rebecca Carcl and her staff fbr their
continued dedication to older New Yorkers. On the occasion of this special
commemorative evening, the Department extends its best wishes fbr the ongoing
success of Riverstone's mission and programs.
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